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IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

August 25, 2025 

WCSD STUDENTS RECEIVE MEDICAL BILLING AND CODING CERTIFICATES 

Hemingway Career and Technology Center's Health Science program offers Medical Billing and 
Coding to senior students during their final semester. To become a certified medical billing and 
coding specialist, students must provide proof of high school graduation by submitting their 
diplomas during the application process.  

We would like to congratulate Kenisha Nesmith, Uniq Graham, and Takhia Flager for successfully 
passing their certification tests on August 5th on their first attempt. They are now Certified 
Medical Billing and Coding Specialists. This certification will enable them to seek employment in 
physician office practices or any medical facility that conducts physician service-specific billing 
and coding.  

We are incredibly proud of their achievement and wish them continued success in their career 
endeavors! 
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